
                          
Thursday 2nd September, 2021 

Purpose of Camp Hill Primary School is to develop and nurture lifelong learners within an 
engaging, global learning community, where the uniqueness and contributions of individuals are 
valued, shared and celebrated. 
Following are the core values in which we strongly believe; they underpin our purpose and are 
the guiding principles of our school. 
Caring: Being kind, helpful and sympathetic toward other people. 
Honesty: To always tell the truth. 
Confidence: Believing in yourself and others. 
Respect: Recognising the rights, feelings, wishes and individual differences of others through our 
speech and manners. 
Trust: Safely express opinions, beliefs, thoughts, and feelings in a secure   environment. 

Address: Gaol Rd, Bendigo 3552                     Email Address: camp.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Phone: 5443 3367                                            Web Address: www.camphillps.vic.edu.au 
 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

 

Calendar 2021 

Thursday 2nd – 17th September Remote & Flexible Learning  

Friday 3rd September NO LUNCH ORDERS 

Friday 3rd September Bloke’s Breakfast   POSTPONED 

Friday 3rd September Scholastic Book Orders – due online ‘LOOP’ 

Tuesday 14th September School Council Meeting 5:30pm 

Friday 17th September Last day of Term 3 – Early Dismissal 2:30pm 

Monday 4th October Term 4 Commences 

Saturday 9th October Grow Cup Plant Sale – Bendigo Farmers Market 

Wednesday 27th October Bendigo Cup Day – Public Holiday 

Thursday 28th October Curriculum Day – PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

 

mailto:camp.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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WELLBEING MATTERS 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register here:  http://www.trybooking.com/BTUMG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.berrystreet.org.au/learning-and-resources/covid-19-resources 
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DOGS CONNECT 
    

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Polly  

 

LIBRARY 
Book Club Orders 
Scholastic Book Club Order issue number#6 is due to be completed on Friday 3rd September online. Thank you to 

all of the families who have placed orders already. 😊 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 
Silent Auction 
To raise money to upgrade our junior school playground we are seeking donations for our Silent Auction. 

The success of this event greatly depends on the support and generosity of our school community. We understand that 
COVID has affected many, so we understand if it is difficult at this time. 

If your business can in any way support our school by means of a donation in the form of a product or voucher, this 

would be greatly appreciated OR if you are able to purchase vouchers for goods and services from local businesses to 
donate to our auction, they will be warmly received.  

All donations will be publicly acknowledged and we encourage you to take a look at our Silent Auction Facebook page to 
see how we have promoted auction items in the past. 

Thank you for your support. 
Please indicate below if you are donating or you know of a donation and please email to the school. 

Bryley Savage & Nat Tramellen 
Silent Auction Coordinators 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
Silent Auction Donation 

Name: ____________________________________________ 

Contact Number: __________________________________ 

Item to Donate: ____________________________________ 

Other Information: ______________________________________________________ 

3/09/21 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FCHPSonlineauction%2Fphotos&data=04%7C01%7CSusan.Heider%40education.vic.gov.au%7C6d05123c8091437d8af408d956f19572%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637636417933611912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=84cKiSVdFjVczheawCrNsounQHbcXUJfDCEe2HMcovY%3D&reserved=0


FOUNDATION LEARNING TEAM 

 
Keep working hard everyone - you are ALL doing an amazing job. We are so proud of each and every one of you. A 
highlight of our week is our Friday WebEx session - ‘Tea With The Teacher’. We love catching up and having a chat with 

everyone. We miss you all and hope we are back at school very soon! 

We hope all the special males in Foundation (dads, stepdads, grandpas, uncles and brothers) have a fantastic day on 
Sunday. We hope you enjoy all the surprises your little ones have planned for you.  

Foundation Learning Team  

 1/2 LEARNING TEAM 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

1/2 Learning Team 

3/4  LEARNING TEAM 
A huge thank you from the 3/4 Department to all parents and carers for your ongoing support during Remote 

Learning.  

 

  
 
 
 
3/4 Learning Team 



5/6 LEARNING TEAM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

5/6 Learning Team 

SPECIALISTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Team 



          EAL / TUTORING   

 
 
EAL / Tutoring Team 

HEALTHY EATING 
Sugarbyhalf.com 
Check out this great organisation with lots of information and digital resources for children on how to reduce your 

child’s sugar intake and protect your whole family’s health.  Excessive sugar is connected to many health problems 
including obesity, tooth decay, chronic diseases and Type 2 diabetes. It is also addictive. 

“SugarByHalf is a not-for-profit, independent organisation, led by a team of health experts and business 

professionals who are also concerned parents. We are passionate about a future for Australia where people live 
better, stronger and healthier lives through the reduction of sugar-related diseases.” 

Their aims are: 
·         To educate Aussie kids and families 

·         To restrict junk food marketing aimed at kids 
·         Lobby for transparent food labels 

·         To engage communities. 

HEALTHY FOOD SWAPS: 
Eat real fruit not fruit leather or fruit cups 

Eat popcorn instead of chips 
Eat grapes instead of lollies 

Eat dips and vegetables instead of chips 
Drink water instead of juice. 

DON’T FORGET THE HEALTHY EATING SNACK CHALLENGE AT HOME! EMAIL A PICTURE OF YOUR 

HEALTHY SNACK TO sandra.mclennan@education.vic.gov.au 

The best ones will be published in the newsletter and go in for a draw to win a $30 voucher to Johnny’s Fruit Shop 

in Lyttleton Terrace.  

Sandy McLennan 
Healthy Eating Coordinator 
 

NO LUNCH ORDERS FOR FRIDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 

NO LUNCH ORDERS – Friday 10th September 

https://www.sugarbyhalf.com/why_sugar
mailto:sandra.mclennan@education.vic.gov.au

